[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Avallone, Ethan D - NYISO 
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 3:13 PM
To: naesb <naesb@naesb.org>
Subject: FW: [EXT] Agenda - NAESB Joint WEQ and RMQ Business Practices Subcommittees (BPS) Conference Call w/Web Cast – March 12, 2024

Hello,
The NYISO has developed rules for our own Distributed Energy Resources (DER) participation model, which is still pending before FERC.

My understanding is that your effort outlined in the email below is specific to the interaction between the utility and the DER aggregator. I am providing a link to the NYISO's Aggregation Manual below, as section 6. "Operational Coordination" outlines cases where the DER aggregator and the utility may need to communicate with each other under the NYISO's rules. This section may be relevant to your efforts to develop a standardized distribution services contract for DER aggregations.
 
https://www.nyiso.com/documents/20142/2925061/M-XX-Aggregation-Manual-DRAFT-Incremental-Clean.pdf/f5fa7d59-c401-f47a-b00f-6a85100159d0
 
Thank you,
Ethan
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